January 11, 2021

Rob Peterson, CPUC

c/o Tom Engels

Horizon Water and Environment, LLC
266 Grand Ave,, Ste. 210

Oakland, CA 94610

RE: _OPPOSITION TO SE-PLR-2, TEMPLETON / SO. RIVER ROUTE ALTERNATIVE

Dear Dr. Engels,

Fire and earthquakes are a California nightmare. PG&E has aa terrible record when it comes to
fire safety. We have done everything possible at Santa Ysabel Ranch to be fire safe WITHIN the
ranch. One of the conditions imposed by the county for this development was to require all
utility lines to be placed underground. We believe that placing power lines along South River
road substantially increases the danger for Fire to our residences and urge you to abandon that
idea, with our safety in mind.




